
Foshee Family House of Tiny Treasures 
 

Members of the St. Philip Stitchers visited the newly opened, second 
campus of House of Tiny Treasures, called Foshee Family House of Tiny 
Treasures. This campus serves 72 children which is larger than the 
Lombardy Campus of HTT which serves 32 children. The building was built 
in a U-shape around a central playground with a huge tree at one end 
which the children love. The new campus has 3 pre-K rooms and a toddler 
room which we were able to visit. Since it was nap time, the children were 
asleep on little cots, nestled under quilts made by the St. Philip Stitchers. 
Their art work was on the walls along with photos of each child with his/her 
family and a quote about the child that made him/her special in the parents’ 
eyes. What a privilege to sew for these children and to make their school 
more home-like. 
 
The school has some specific needs if any would like to donate the 
following items:  
gently used jeans size 3-6 
new socks and underwear 
toothbrushes and travel sized tooth paste (each child receives his/her own 
which is kept at the school) 
diapers size 4,5,6 and wipes 
child sun lotion and bug repellant (used during summer months…the 
school is year round) 
laundry detergent (quilts are washed at least weekly) 
gently used children’s books and children’s educational books 
art supplies such as paint, markers, paper etc. 
 
Hope Wilmarth, hlwilmarth@hotmail.com, will collect items year round. We 
visit either campus 1-2 times a year. Just let me know if you have a 
donation to bring on any Sunday.HTT 
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